
*For all Youth Ministry Leaders!  YM adult team members are welcome, too! 
 

*Cost is expected to be between $75-$100.  CEF Professional 
Development Funds can be requested/used for this! 

 

*Registration information should be ready in April/May. 
 

*Archbishop Kurtz will join us for a portion of the day on Friday, Aug 28! 
 

*This event is planned and sponsored by the NFCYM Diocesan, 
Organizational, and Associate Members from the seven 

(Arch)dioceses in the Province of Kentucky and Tennessee! 


